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Dear Minister,

I am writing to express my concerns over draft legislation titled 'The Assistance and
Access Bill 2018'.

This legislation will retard existing freedoms in our country.

It is an egregious increase in the insidious type of surveillance and control which spits in
the face of the spirit of ANZAC Day.

Of particular concern to me is:

Part 3, Division 12B, 79B, (1)(c)(iii)

"any other matter the Attorney-General considers appropriate."

The broadness of this wording borders on shameful and I would be pleased if you could
address my concerns on this paragraph.

Thank You

Richard Thompson




